
The Lord is faithful and good!

The lockdown restrictions are still in place here with government permission required to 
leave the home; penalties are still imposed if these rules are broken.  However, God 
continues to move in people’s hearts and during our online services.  

We have started long-distance discussions on biblical 
topics between Brother and Sister Summers and us to 
provide additional teaching for the local church. 

Praise report!  One lady who had been backslidden 
for eight months but who had attended a couple of 
services again right before the lockdown recently 
testified that during one of our online services that she 
was watching, the Lord touched her in a mighty way and she was refilled with the Holy Ghost 
in her home!  

Answered prayer! We mentioned in our last newsletter a need concerning the son of one of 
our saints.  He had run out of money and food during the lockdown in his home country.  He 
recently told his mother that he had felt God touch him in a special way.  God miraculously 
provided food for him and his family and continues to provide everything they need during 
their lockdown. 

Thank you! Several of you responded to the financial need we expressed in our last 
newsletter concerning our family insurance renewal.  We are so thankful to report that God, 
through you, has provided!  May God bless you abundantly for your additional sacrifice!   We 
also thank all who consistently give each month and for the offerings and prayers you bless 
us with.  

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media.

Braden, Carrie, Liliana & Isaac Reeves ~     Μπρέιντεν, Κάρρη, Λιλιάνα, και ισαάκ Ριβς

http://www.gospeltogreece.com

